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January 15, 2015

Dear Members of the Connecticut Siting Council.

We write with regards to an application from American Tower Corporation and New Cingular
Wireless PCS, LLC for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the
construction, maintenance, and operation of a telecommunications facility located at 701 Lydall
Street, Manchester, Connecticut.

We strongly oppose this application. Lydall Sireet is located in a densely populated residential
area and we ask the Siting Council to consider alternative locations for this tower that would be
better suited and less obtrusive.

One suggestion, directly across the street is Risley Reservoir. The land is owned by Manchester
Land Trust who could be very interested in locating a tower on their property which is non-
residential.

Qur constituents in this section of Manchester share our concerns about the environmental
impact and health risks associated with a cell tower in such close proximity to their homes.

Sincerely,

Steve Cassano Jason Roj
State Senator State Representativ
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State Representative
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